
 
 

 

 

Newton Hill Community School Newsletter Term 1a Week 2:  17.9.2021 

Ready for Learning - Ready for Life - Reach for the Stars 

Telephone: 01924 303680    admin@newton-hill.org.uk      www.newtonhill.wakefield.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next week we will be celebrating Great Big Green 
Week – which is a week to think about our world and 
climate change. Great Big Green Week is promoted 
by a whole range of Environmental charities like the 
RSPB and National Trust who have come together to 
ask schools and other community groups to get 
communities talking about Green Issues.  
For more information visit:  
https://greatbiggreenweek.com 
 
Covid Update: 
We have been notified of another positive case in school this week, so please continue to 
monitor your child/children and if they are unwell do not send them to school – if you are 
unsure, please contact school for advice. Track and trace will now be carried out by the 
NHS.  For more information you can visit: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-
covid-19/ 
 
School Car Park 
Just a reminder that the school car park is for staff and authorised visitors only. The car 
park can be used by parents/carers who use Newts during the allocated times but it 
cannot be used to collect your child/children who are at after school sports clubs etc. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Class Email System: 
Please remember to email class teachers with an email address that it can be used for 
communication between home and school. 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Wheatley 

 

Learning Mentor 
If you require any advice please do not hesitate to contact me on 01924 303680 or 
through admin@newton-hill.org.uk 
Mrs Dundas - Learning Mentor 
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Keeping Everyone Safe 
If you have any safeguarding concerns or need any support or advice please do not hesitate 
to contact the school - our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL) are: Mrs Wheatley, Mrs 
Luck, Mr Paine, Mrs Dundas, Mrs Myton and Miss Land. 
 

Dates for your diary: 

• The further four INSET days will be shared with you soon.  
 

 

 

 

 


